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1 March 2012 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to invite you to come along to one of our performances of ‘TITANIC Lost 
Voices’ which will take place at school on 28, 29 and 30 March 2012 at 7.30pm. 
 
Admission will be £5 for adults and £3 for concessions.  Tickets may be booked in 
advance each day from Student Reception from Monday 5 March, or some may be 
available on the door. To book tickets you can either telephone school and leave your 
requirements or complete the form below and return it with the appropriate payment. 
The form is only there for your convenience and tickets may be bought without it. 
 
The story of the fate that befell the RMS Titanic in April 1912 is well known through the 
huge number of films and documentaries that have been made about it.  Our show was 
originally written by Pete Hallman when he was teaching at Wildern School in the 
1990s.  Since then it has been performed all over the world.  Now we are presenting it 
with completely new music and with several completely brand new songs contributed 
by Rob Sedgwick and myself.  It is the first time that we have ever undertaken such a 
task and we hope you enjoy the fruits of our labours. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
John Baxter 
Head of Performing Arts 
����--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
STUDENT: ……………………………………………            TG: ……………….. 
 
I wish to purchase the following tickets for the performance of ‘TITANIC Lost Voices’ 
on: 
� Wednesday 28 March 
� Thursday 29 March 
� Friday 30 March 
 

Adult tickets @ £5.00: ……………..          Concession tickets @ £3.00: ……………… 

 

I enclose £ ……… in payment (cheques to be made payable to Harrow Way School) 

 

Signed: …………………………………………   (Parent) 


